
Gender Identity
Discrimination is
Against the Law



Discrimination Based on Gender Identity or
Expression is Against New York State Law
In January 2019, the New York State Human
Rights Law was amended to add gender identity
or expression as a protected category.
Discrimination on the basis of gender identity or
expression is prohibited in all areas covered by
the Human Rights Law, including employment,
housing, places of public accommodation, and
schools.
 
Where Should I File a Complaint? 
If you believe that you have been discriminated
against because of your gender identity, you can
file a complaint with the NYS Division of Human
Rights. Call us at 1-888-392-3644 or visit
WWW.DHR.NY.GOV.


